
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

 
27 September 2018 – The Singapore Tourism Board (STB) would like to inform the 
public that Vertical Line Pte Ltd (Vertical Line) [travel agent licence number 01656] 
has been revoked of its travel agent licence on 27 September 2018, in accordance 
with the Travel Agents Act (Chapter 334).  
 
Vertical Line’s travel agent licence was revoked as it has ceased to carry on the 
business of a travel agent. As of 29 June 2018, the Board notes that the company is 
in liquidation.  
 
For the latest list of licensed travel agents in Singapore, please visit the Travel Related 
Users’ System (TRUST) website, https://trust.yoursingapore.com. Travel agents may 
also email us at stb_ta@stb.gov.sg for related licensing queries.  
 
 
 

- End – 
 
 

 
For media queries, please contact:  
Ms Melissa Lin  
Manager, Communications  
Singapore Tourism Board  
Tel: +65 6831 3984  
Email: Melissa_lin@stb.gov.sg  
 
Or call the STB Media Hotline at +65 9011 2071 

 

About Singapore Tourism Board 
The Singapore Tourism Board (STB) is the lead development agency for tourism, one 
of Singapore’s key economic sectors. Together with industry partners and the 
community, we shape a dynamic Singapore tourism landscape. We bring the 
Passion Made Possible brand to life by differentiating Singapore as a vibrant 
destination that inspires people to share and deepen their passions. For more 
information, visit www.stb.gov.sg or www.visitsingapore.com or follow us on Twitter 
@STB_sg (https://twitter.com/stb_sg). 
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